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Sad death of Ibikunle 
Onasanya 
It was with great sadness that ARC has learned of the 
death of Ibikunle Onasanya, a member of the World of 
Life Bible Church in Nigeria and an environmental 
scientist, in an accident a few months ago.  

Those of you who met him at the Nairobi meeting in 
March will remember him as a gentle man of great 
sincerity and dignity, who, despite suffering from 
malaria, made every effort to contribute meaningfully to our meeting.  

Ibikunle Onasanya was the representative of Pastor Ayo Oritesajfor, the President 
of the Christian Association of Nigeria, co-chair of Nigeria Inter-Religious Council 
& President of the Pentecostal Fellowship of Nigeria. He leaves behind a wife and 
children, and our thoughts and condolences are with them and with his many 
friends. 

Christmas greetings from ARC  
Our thoughts and prayers will be with Ibikunle Onasanya’s wife and family this 
Christmas season.  

ARC would like to wish you every blessing in 2012. 

With all good wishes,  
The team at ARC 
 
 
 

 
 


